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Worry Catcher Service 

Our Worry Catcher Service is here so that you or your family can 
discuss any worries or concerns that any of you have about your visit to 
the GP Surgery. We will always work together with you and ensure your 

wishes are respected.   

The Patient Experience Team are here to listen to you, 
no matter how big or small your worries are. 

We will be visiting the GP Surgery on                                               
Tuesday 23 July 2024 from 10am 

 

 

 
 

No appointment 
needed…we’ll be 

saying hello so just let 
us know if you want a 

chat with us. 

 


